
 

 

 

                     
                  

 
 
 
 
18 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Vicki Johnson 
Vice-Chair 
Moorabool and Central Highlands Power Alliance Inc 
 

via email: vj1009@hotmail.com 

 

Dear Ms Johnson, 

Thank you for your response to our information request dated 23 August 2023. 
 

In our information request dated 9 August 2023, we requested a copy of the Alliance's rules 
of association and its register of Members kept in accordance with section 56 of the 
Associations Incorporation Reform Act 2012 (Vic). In response, you have you queried 
whether it would be sufficient for an officer of the Alliance to make a statutory 
declaration as to the membership of the Alliance, without disclosing personal information. 
 
We can confirm that statutory declaration is sufficient to satisfy our request that the Alliance 
is a representative of two thousand electricity consumers in Western and North-western 
Victoria, comprising households, small and large farm businesses, other businesses and 
community groups. 

Accordingly, we request that a statutory declaration be provided by an authorised officer of 
the MHCPA confirming that MHCPA is an agent for these groups. 
 
Please provide your response by Monday 25 September 2023.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Jesse Price, Director, 
Stakeholder Engagement at jesse.price@aer.gov.au.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Gavin Fox 
Acting General Manager Market Performance 
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